
Great food has a way of making everyone feel a little better. Everyone is going the extra mile to keep 

others safe while we wait out COVID-19 – and we want to help, too! 

The “Iron Range on a Roll” … will soon be parked at a curb near you!  

 

We will be scheduling pop-ups throughout the Twin Cities area. Stay tuned to social media – and our 

website – to find out where we’ll be every day. We’ll have: 

• Walk-up takeaway service  

• Call-ahead and text-ahead service (651.400.7229)  

• Pre-packaged sausages, brats, and pasties for purchase to take home 

THANKS to those helping ALL of us during the COVID-19 

epidemic! 

We want to thank those who are keeping up safe and helping those who need it most during our world’s 

time of need. Show us your work ID for a free meal today: 

First responders  

Teachers/Educators/School administrators 

Others TBA as the weeks progress 

Call or text your order ahead to 651.400.7229. If you choose to text, please include your name in your 

message. We accept credit cards for a more germ-free transaction. You can pay ahead over the phone 

or at pick up. Cash is also accepted.   

We hope everyone is staying safe during this time. 

Your Friends at Deep Roots 

 

Our pop-up location today: 

Wednesday, April 1, 2020: Today’s pop-up will be at Hoyt and White 

Bear Ave lot from 1 pm to 7 pm.  

• No April Fools jokes here! We can’t wait to see you! 

• (Re)Introducing Online Ordering! Pay online and pick up at our location! 


